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Approval of Minutes:  The members in attendance voted to approved the October 26, 2016 
meeting minutes. 
 
Financial Report:  Tyson Nelson reported on the section’s financials through October 2016.  
 
Advocate:  Dylan Lawrence reported the Bar did not assign an Advocate edition to the section. 
 
Section’s Annual CLE:  Bryan Hurlbutt updated the members on the section’s annual CLE.  It 
will be January 13, 2017, 11:30 am to 4:30 pm.  The topic is administrative law.  Bryan has 
contacted speakers for most of the program. 
 
Donation Requests:  Dylan will send donation requests from Access to Justice and the Idaho 
Women Lawyers to the section’s governing council. 
 
Practice Section Council:    Dylan recently attended a Practice Section Council meeting at the 
Bar.  The ENR section has 127 members, and we are the 12th largest section in membership.  The 
section’s carry over balance is increasing, but it is still under the limit set by the Bar.  The 
section needs to decide how it will spend funds to reduce its account balance in 2017.   
 
Monthly CLE:  Professor Karen Launchbaugh from the University of Idaho’s Rangeland Center 
presented the CLE titled, The Grazing and Sage Grouse Dilemma. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


